
     
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

2007 Bell Bargaining 
 

Bulletin # 9 
 
 

December 11, 2007 
 
 
To:   Bell Local Officers 
 
 
Sisters and Brothers: 
 
Today the Company informed the bargaining committee that they are applying 
for Conciliation. 
 
Under the Canada Labour Code, the Minister of Labour now has fifteen days 
to appoint a conciliation officer. 
 
We anticipate that, based on the time of year, conciliation meetings will 
be scheduled early in 2008. 
 
We will communicate again when the details are confirmed. 
 
We wish you all a safe and happy holiday season and a prosperous 2008. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
  
 
Richard Chaumont, National Representative 
Sean Howes, National Representative 
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